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Virgin Airlines pushes LGBTIQA+ propaganda 

“The latest promotion by Virgin Airlines called ‘Let us be queer, our Pride Flight is on sale’ is 
offensive to 97% Australians who do not identify with the LGBTIQA+ woke ideology,” said Greg 
Bondar FamilyVoice Australia spokesman. 
 
The email promotion received by Virgin Airlines customers this week is highly offensive to those 
of faith such as Christians and Muslims many of whom have no interest in supporting toxic 
Rainbow ideology. 

The terms ‘queer’ and ‘pride’ are offensive to heteronormative people and add absolutely no 
value to passengers who prefer more resources to be spent on safety, security and health (COVID 
prevention). 
 
The promotional script says:  
 
"It’s the most fabulous time of the year, so come on out and reserve your seat to our COVID-safe, 
glittering in-flight celebration, for our LGBTQ+ family. So, go on, book your ticket immediately if 
not sooner, and let’s take to these rainbow-filled skies together"  
 
This would have to be the most offensive promotion I have ever seen in all my years of flying as a 
corporate executive. The photographs in the promotion are insensitive and offensive sending 
the wrong the message to Australians at large.  
 
Every Australian should lodge formal complaint to the various statutory authorities including the 
Minister for Transport.  
Virgin should be promoting value, loyalty and safety not LGBTIQA+ woke ideology.  
 
“Let’s keep sexual preferences in the bedroom not the skies. Looks like its back to an alternative 
airline,” added Greg Bondar. 

Further details: 
 
Greg Bondar - 0411 854 115


